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I strongly agree with the City of Port Angeles's support of the permanent cleanup of the Rayonier
Mill Site and favor Alternative Five as opposed to Ecology's option #3. I feel strongly that leaving
the site with remaining toxins would allow Rayonier to walk away without fully being held
responsible for all of the pollution present at the site. Full cleanup will allow the highest level of
flexibility for any future land uses at that location.


